

**NR\_key\_name:** F4B92A268A6E5F3B85256267006CAB4B  
**SendTo:** CN=Jeremy Gunn/O=ARRB @ ARRB  
**CopyTo:**  
**DisplayBlindCopyTo:**  
**BlindCopyTo:** CN=R ecord/O=ARRB  
**From:** CN=Mary McAuliffe/O=ARRB  
**DisplayFromDomain:**  
**DisplayDate:** 11/01/1995  
**DisplayDate\_Time:** 2:49:06 PM  
**ComposedDate:** 11/01/1995  
**ComposedDate\_Time:** 2:46:57 PM  
**Subject:** Re: Barry called  
As Barry indicated to you this morning, he wanted to know when I wanted the documents--now, with questions still pending, or in a couple of days, with questions resolved. I told him I wanted the documents clean when they came, with CIA's position clear and final, and if that meant waiting a couple of days more, then we'd wait. There's no point doing them twice.  
**Body:**  
**recstat:** Record  
**DeliveryPriority:** N  
**DeliveryReport:** B  
**ReturnReceipt:**  
**Categories:**